Dear Parents/carers

Half Term Spellings

Please can you make lots of opportunities to practise these spellings with your child over the holiday.  We will be holding our first spelling challenge when we get back from the half term break on Tuesday.  The children will be expected to write these words independently.  After the half term we will be holding weekly spelling events on Mondays.  Words chosen are linked to key words which are in the home-school diary.

The spellings for the first week back are:
[bookmark: _GoBack]on
get
have
red
day
we




Thank you for your help and support. Have a nice holiday.

Miss Edwards and Mrs Taj
